
MAA meeting minutes, September 30, 2020

In attendance:  Rick Hebert, Tom V.,  Steve D., Tim Rockwell, Heather Stanley

Rick H. gave an overview of the last meeting.  MAA can host some shoots as long as 
we meet COVID guidelines.  6 feet apart and wearing a mask.  Partitions/Divider to 
allow closer than 6 feet on the line.  The partitions will allow people to be 3 feet apart.  

The MAA proposed to change all the shoots to Vegas shoots to allow for vertical targets
to accommodate the numbers signing up.  Nationals changing targets to Vegas which is
what’s going to happen for the future.  

Season will open up with the scholarship benefit shoot and then the state shoot.  
Starting date on November 1, 2020.  

Changing January 24 SOY shoot to a money shoot instead.  

Decisions:  1) Change January 24 shoot at Lakeside to a money shoot instead of SOY 
shoot

2) Keep the season the length that it is to have roughly 15 SOY shoots

3) Howell’s will host the state shoot for this coming spring

4) Each venue will let people know when they sign up that space is limited
and numbers allowed.

5) Masks are allowed at all times when indoors.  

6) Scoring will be done in pairs versus groups of 4.

7) Vegas round will be a 450 round.

8) Times for shooting will be 8:30, 12:00 and 3:30 (only when having a 
third line)

9) Only when people are out of the building will next line be allowed to 
enter.

10) Steve will send out the email to let people know to call and schedule a 
time for the state shoot or ask for a refund


